Sibling Applications are Open!

Dear MCS Families -

I hope you are off to a great start for the 2017/2018 school year! My children are settling in nicely and enjoying their new classrooms and routines. I cannot believe I have an 8th grader this year! I am truly seeing the fruit of her years here at MCS, and will launch her off to high school confident that she knows who she is in Christ and knows her own giftings. I continue to be thrilled to have my kids here, as they grow and develop spiritually, are challenged academically, and are enriched through their specialist classes. I have seen each one grow in their own unique ways through the years and am blown away by how each and every teacher has gotten to know them as individuals. Looking back, I am so pleased we made the decision to become part of the MCS Family 9 years ago.

Our first Preview Night for the 2018/2019 school year is coming up on November 14th at 6:30 pm.

I share that with you for two reasons:

First, that means our applications for the 2018/2019 school year are open! As current MCS Families, your child will receive *priority* through the admissions process. If you have younger children that you would like to have attend Mariners Christian School next year, <u>please complete their applications online</u> as early as possible. We will be accepting applications for new students during this time, as well, so it is important that we know how many spots to hold for current families. Don't hesitate to come by my office or call if you have any questions!

Secondly, each year, the majority of our new families come through referrals from you. Thank you for championing our school! We know that, as a Christian school for Christian families, we are not for everyone. You may know those families that might be looking for a school that focuses on developing the whole child with excellent Spiritual development, dynamic academics, and exceptional enrichment classes, all with the goal of bringing glory to God! Please consider who you might know that would benefit from our MCS community. Thank you for trusting your friends and family to us. I am committed to walking through the admissions process with them with great attention and care.

Please review the invitation to our Preview Events and feel free to stop by the front desk or my office if you would like some copies to share with your friends or family members.

You can also share an electronic version from our website www.marinerschristianschool.com/admissions/preview-events/

With gratitude,

Ashlee Cowell

Admissions Director